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Notice to all Members, 

Subject:  New Market Participant Incentive Scheme - Update 

 

Pursuant to the DGCX By-Laws Members are hereby advised as follows. 

 

Members will be aware that DGCX Notice No. TRDG-2021-003, issued 14 January 2021, gave 

details of the launch of a Daily Gold Futures Contract (“the Contract”), which will be available for 

trading on and from Monday 25 January 2021.  

 

The Contract will not be considered to be an Eligible Contract under the New Market Participant 

Scheme, which was extended through 2021 (DGCX Notice No. TRDG-2020-081, issued 23 

December 2020 refers). 

 

Members requiring further information with regard to this Notice should contact their 

Relationship Manager at rm@dgcx.ae.  

 

For Dubai Gold & Commodities Exchange 

 

 

 

Andrew Dodsworth 

Director – Operations & Risk 
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